
Laurieton Men’s Shed 
 The Editor: kamaru@spin.net.au Shed Phone: 5519 8019 www.laurietonmensshed.com 

Our Vision Statement:  The Laurieton Men’s Shed aims to be the venue of choice for 
men of all ages in the local community; to share their interests, skills and ideals in a spirit 

of mateship and a place to benefit their health through participation in a variety of         
activities with a sense of belonging. 

COVID AWARENESS:  It’s still around but now has similar status to the ‘flu that we 
have been living with all our lives. If you are unwell with anything, please stay away 

from the shed. There are some things we do not want to share!. 

Change of Editor: Thank you Michael Barrow for your years of preparing and sending 
out the Shavings newsletter. But the purpose of the Shavings remains the same. A 
place where you can hear what is happening at your shed, and things in the pipeline. 
We want to hear from you, the ’shedders’, ideas that could make a difference, things 
that can be done better, and news and ideas that may be of interest to other men.  

THINGS TO BE AWARE OF: 
Sign in/sign out. Members are reminded that it is important to sign in and out  in the attendance 

book every time you visit the Shed. This is primarily for use in a major incident where              
emergency services need to know if people are accounted for. 

           Don’t forget your Name tag—it helps us know who you are.             

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING…….    17th September. 10.30am. 
WHERE? The Laurieton United Services Club. 

This is a VERY important meeting. All positions will be declared vacant. 
Your will have received a letter ( a big thank you to John Denyer) with:          

Minutes of the 2023 AGM. Nomination forms for this meeting and details of 
your membership, held by the Shed. Please check these and nominations for 

the various positions to be filled are needed. Don’t leave this to someone else. 
Here is your opportunity to see the leaders you want for your Shed.              

Remenber, no working Committee, NO Shed. 
The monthly General Meeting will follow the AGM.  

What’s on?    Pizza and Cards.  Frid. 23rd Aug. from 12.30.  Back to the usual Friday         
after the monthly meeting.  Put your name on the list so that we know how many to feed. 
CHOIR: Tuesdays 9.00am. A number for performances on the books. New singers always 

welcome. Contact Graham King for details.  
COMPUTER GROUP: Help with that PC or phone that won’t do what you want it to do. John 

(Wed.) nd Mike (Thurs) will help you solve the problem. Some computers for sale. 
Writing Group: Thurs. 10am—12 noon. Tony Robinson provides assistance to memebers who 

want to document their memoirs, family history and the likes. All welcome. 
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